
Linda Jackson, 

 

Ten years ago I was a contractor at the minesite. I've watched Midas Gold and it's supporters do 

great things economically, socially and environmentally. I would be proud to have them be able to 

develop a stable support to central Idaho. Midas Gold is good business and good for idaho.  

 

Thanks, 

Chris Hurren 

 

Midas Gold Idaho has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the 

company and its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of our community. 

They've volunteered their time in our schools and given generously to community causes. The 

company's track record of following through on its promises and doing the right thing gives us the 

confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will bring huge economic benefits to Idaho, particularly in Valley County. 

Midas Gold will directly employ 400-500 employees during construction and operations. Payroll is 

expected to exceed $34 million. These numbers do not even capture the indirect jobs. Some third-

party estimates show one indirect job will be created every time Midas Gold hires an employee. The 

project has the potential to have a positive, widespread impact on the state. 

 

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We 

should let them. The Forest Service has given meaningful time to review the document and 

comment. Further extensions are not necessary and will only hurt Idahoans by delaying the benefits 

of the project. Please permit Alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project as outlined in the draft 

Environmental Impact Statement. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Name: Chris Hurren 


